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Al Falah University and AMIDEAST Sign Agreement 

 

In collaboration with AMIDEAST, Al Falah University signs an agreement for Al Falah 

University to be a venue for the paper-based TOEFL test. Dr. Sameer Barghouthi, Vice 

President for Academic Affairs and Ms. Rola Aldidjani, Country Director, AMIDEAST 

Center in the United Arab Emirates signed the agreement. 

Dr. Barghouthi stressed that the signing of the agreement comes within the 

development pursued by the university to overcome difficulties faced by the university 

students. 

Dr. Barghouthi also considered the agreement, a new step, and achievement, opening 

typo door for students to enhance their English communication skills. 

The first paper-based TOEFL test, "TOEFL ITP" will be conducted in Al Falah University 

March 18, 2017. 

 

For more Visit: https://bit.ly/33J9Ag2 
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